
Firm  selects  September
Employee of the Month

David Carter

David Carter, Lead Office Clerk, is Phillips Murrah’s Employee
of the Month for September 2016.

“It is an honor to be selected by my co-workers for this
award, thank you,” he said. “The work atmosphere here while
oft times busy is also team oriented with staff volunteering
to assist one another with rush assignments.

“The Firm’s directors are beyond generous with the many perks
given throughout the year. I’m blessed and grateful for the
opportunity  and  experience  of  being  an  employee  here  at
Phillips Murrah.”

The Employee of the Month is selected anonymously by Phillips
Murrah staff on merits of teamwork and overall contributions
to the Firm.

“It’s no surprise David was chosen by his peers as Employee of
the Month because he more than deserves the recognition,” Firm
President Thomas G. Wolfe said. “He is a thoughtful, integral
part of the Phillips Murrah family.”
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Phillips Murrah is the only law firm recognized as an Oklahoma
Top  Work  Place  by  The  Oklahoman/WorkplaceDynamics.  Our
Firm  strives  to  recognize  and  reward  our  employees  for
excellence. Each Employee of the Month is chosen by a monthly
survey of peers.
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